
It	Pays	to	Know	Your	Numbers!	Employees	Earn	$50	for	Wellscreens.
Jonathan	Ingram	learns	key	health	statistics	in	just	15	minutes	at	North	Pavilion	location.	



Another	Great	
Match	Day	for	
Internal	Medicine	
Residency!
• 37	Categorical

• 14	Women
• 23	Men
• 4	URiM

• 4	Preliminary

• 23	Different	Schools

• 3	Countries

• 8	AOA	Honor	Society
Envelope	Please.	Jamey	Hammock	and	wife	learn	he	matched	at	UAB!



GOOD	NEWS	FOR	MARCH	21,	2018 UAB	DEPARTMENT	OF	MEDICINE

Auburn	University	2018	Young	
Alumni	Achievement	Award

Erica	Stringer-Reasor,	MD
Assistant	Professor,	Hematology	and	Oncology



GOOD	NEWS	FOR	MARCH	21,	2018 UAB	DEPARTMENT	OF	MEDICINE

In	the	News:	“Road	to	Recovery”
Birmingham	Times	feature	highlights	the	
extraordinary	care	team	at	UAB’s	1917	
Clinic	and	raises	awareness	of	the	
prevalence	of	HIV	among	blacks,	which	
comprised	70%	of	all	new	diagnoses	in	
Alabama	in	2016.

L	tor	R:	Nurse	Roshonda Holston	with	patient	Ruth	
DeRamus and	Nurse	Carol	Linn



GOOD	NEWS	FOR	MARCH	21,	2018 UAB	DEPARTMENT	OF	MEDICINE

Saag Published	in	NEJM
Comparative	study	finds	higher	
incidence	of	cardiovascular	death	rates	
among	gout	patients	using	febuxostat
as	compared	with	those	using	
allopurinol.	

Ken	Saag,	MD,	MSc
Professor,	Clinical	Immunology	and	Rheumatology



GOOD	NEWS	FOR	MARCH	21,	2018 UAB	DEPARTMENT	OF	MEDICINE

Willig Co-Authors	Academy	of	
Nutrition	and	Dietetics	
Guidelines	for	HIV
New	practice	paper	on	nutrition	
intervention	in	HIV	provides	a	
framework	for	dietitians	to	provide	
medical	nutrition	therapy	for	people	
with	HIV	of	all	ages.

Amanda	Willig,	PhD
Assistant	Professor,	Infectious	Diseases



Medical	
Grand	
Rounds

Improving	UAB	
Medicine	Wellness:	
The	Team	Huddle	Stage

David	Rogers,	MD
Professor	of	Surgery	and	
UAB	Medicine	Inaugural	Chief	
Wellness	Officer

Wednesday,
March	28,	2018
12:00	P.M.	in	
Margaret	Cameron	
Spain	Auditorium




